
          

May 23rd, 2022                                 
 

     Window Fee Increase  
                                                            Miami 
Dear valued customer,  
 
We’ve been notified by our CFS that as we continue to see ongoing unprecedented cost increases in all aspects of 
business, they will be increasing Facility Window Fee from $55 to $90 per house bill at our Miami CFS effective 
June 5th, 2022. This increase will apply to all cargo picked up on June 5th and forward. 
 
As mentioned above, anything made available at our Miami CFS June 5th, 2022 or after will be subject to 
these increases. Facility Window Fee will increase to $90 on all house bills ending at our MIA CFS. 
 

This CFS fee is applicable to ALL shipments including DAP. This is a CFS fee so it cannot be 
waived/reduced. There are no exceptions to this fee and it will be required to be paid on EVERY HBL 
ending in Miami. 

ECU Worldwide appreciates your continued support. If you have any questions related to this notice, please 
contact your ECU Worldwide sales representative.  

Sincerely,  

ECU Worldwide USA  
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Email: sales@ecuworldwide.com | Web: www.ecuworldwide.com          
                                                                                      
                                                          

 


